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Dear THINK Academy Families,

Wow! It is hard to believe it is June and the end of the 2023-2024 school year! The end of the school year is
filled with many special events to celebrate our students and their hard work. We have recognized
students transitioning from 4K to Kindergarten and Kindergarten to First Grade. On Wednesday, we
celebrated our 5th grade students as they moved on to middle school. Our 5th grade students will be our
high school graduation class of 2031! These are always such special milestones for our students, families
and our staff.

In May, students in grades K-4 participated in the yearly THINK Track Meet. It was a great day of fun as
students enjoyed participating in the various events! We ended our school year with the annual Talent
Show. This is a special tradition as we have students who showcased talents that extend beyond the school
day. 

This time of year also signifies staff who are moving on to a new chapter. This year, Ms. Olivia Baehman
and Mrs. Jessica Kuczynski will be moving on from THINK to new adventures. Ms. Baehman is getting
married this summer and moving back to her hometown of Hortonville. Mrs. Jessica will be staying home
with her children and is excited to welcome a new baby in the fall. We are truly grateful to each of these
educators for the contributions they have made to our school community. Thank you to Ms. Baehman and
Mrs. Jessica for all they have done for the THINK community! We will miss you and wish you all the best!

This July we will have changes to how our lawn is mowed at THINK. The School Board has approved the
purchase of Automowers which are robotic lawn mowers. There are 18 acres of lawn at THINK and that
coupled with the clay soil presents challenges in keeping up with the growth of the lawn. These robotic
mowers are water resistant and can mow lawn while it rains. Eight Automowers have been purchased for
THINK. I share this with you so that when you see the mowers in action, you have this information.
Additionally, I have included the specific information in this newsletter.  

Our PTS Board will remain the same next year. Michele Ashbeck and Kim Johnson will serve as co-
presidents, Tina Lassa will serve as the secretary and Jess Adamski as the treasurer. On behalf of the
THINK community, I would like to thank them for their hard work to plan special school events,
fundraisers, etc. I would also like to thank Ashley Hartjes for her work in creating the yearbook and
organizing Book Fairs. Thank you to Elaine Weckwerth for taking the lead on the fall and spring
fundraisers. Many thanks to everyone who has supported our fundraisers this year and volunteered at
family events. 

Our staff at THINK Academy has again done an amazing job this year! I am so grateful to work with a
group of educators who enjoy coming to work each and every day to work with our students. Thank you
for your continued support this year. We have had a fantastic year at THINK Academy!  

I wish you all a wonderful and safe summer!

Respectfully,
Christine Slattery
Principal



REMINDERS

TUES. JUNE 11TH @ 10:30 AM THE

GREAT BOOK GIVEAWAY IN THE

OUTDOOR CLASSROOM

TUES. JULY 16TH FROM 4PM - 6PM

SUMMER READING @ THINK 

WED. AUG. 28TH FROM 4PM - 6PM

THINK OPEN HOUSE

TUES. SEPT. 3RD IS FIRST DAY

BACK FOR STUDENTS

THURS. SEPT. 19TH IS PICTURE

DAY

FRI. SEPT. 27TH -- NO SCHOOL --

PD DAY



FALL 2024: 
ALL SCHOOLS IN WRPS WILL BE STARTING SCHOOL 45 MINUTES LATER EACH MONDAY. FULL DETAILS
CAN BE FOUND HERE. MONDAY DOORS OPEN AT 9:20. TUESDAY-FRIDAY DOORS OPEN AT 8:40 DISMISSAL
IS AT 3:45 MONDAYFRIDAY.
BOYS AND GIRLS CLUB REGISTRATION:
THE BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF THE WISCONSIN RAPIDS AREA OFFERS REGISTRATIONS EACH YEAR FOR THEIR
AFTERSCHOOL AND JUMPSTART MORNING PROGRAM MEMBERSHIPS. REGISTRATION WILL OPEN ON
MAY 13TH AT 8AM FOR THE ’24-’25 SCHOOL YEAR. PLEASE REGISTER WITH THE BOYS & GIRLS CLUB
THROUGH THEIR “PARENT PORTAL” ON WWW.BGCWRA.ORG. THIS YEAR THE JUMPSTART MORNING
PROGRAM WILL BE OFFERED AT ALL 7 WRPS ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS (GRANT, GROVE, HOWE, MEAD,
THINK ACADEMY, WASHINGTON, AND WOODSIDE). IF YOU ARE USING THE PROGRAM FOR LATE START
MONDAYS ONLY, PLEASE BE SURE TO CHECK THE MONDAY’S ONLY BOX DURING REGISTRATION. THE FEE
FOR THE ENTIRE SCHOOL YEAR IS $40 FOR THE AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM AND $40 FOR THE JUMPSTART
MORNING PROGRAM. MORE PROGRAM INFORMATION, FAQS, AND A PARENT PORTAL TUTORIAL ARE
AVAILABLE ON THEIR WEBSITE HERE: HTTPS://WWW.BGCWRA.ORG/REGISTRATION OR YOU CAN CALL
THE CLUB AT 715-424-2582 FOR ASSISTANCE.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MJbtUXca9gn1lofdcCCFBbCxOf0x7RqO/view
http://www.bgcwra.org/
https://www.bgcwra.org/registration






NOETIC  LEARNING  MATH  
CONTEST

THE NOETIC LEARNING MATH CONTEST IS A NATIONAL
MATH CONTEST GIVEN BY NOETIC LEARNING. THE PURPOSE
OF THE CONTEST IS TO INSPIRE YOUNG STUDENTS TO
EXCEL IN MATH. THIS SPRING, WE HAD SEVERAL STUDENTS
IN GRADES 2-5 PARTICIPATE IN THE CONTEST. WE ARE
PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THAT LONNA KELNHOFER AND
DECLAN TRITZ WERE THE WRPS NOETIC LEARNING MATH
CONTEST WINNERS FOR THE THIRD GRADE DIVISION! RORY
NIEMAN WAS THE WRPS NOETIC LEARNING MATH CONTEST
WINNER FOR THE FIFTH GRADE DIVISION! OTHER
STUDENTS WHO PARTICIPATED IN THE CONTEST INCLUDE:
BETH ASHBECK, IVORY MANCL, OLIVIA ASHBECK, COLE
ADAMSKI (NATIONAL HONORABLE MENTION EARNED),
ADRIAN GRAF (NATIONAL HONORABLE MENTION EARNED),
LEVI JAMINSKI, AND BECKETT JOHNSON.
CONGRATULATIONS TO EVERYONE WHO PARTICIPATED IN
THIS CHALLENGING CONTEST!





CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 

 CLASS OF 2024!  

WE WISH YOU WELL 

ON ALL OF YOUR FUTURE

ENDEAVORS!








